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POPCORN FRIDAYS 

We are grateful to Ashley, Crystal, Carmen and Olivia this Friday for 
making this happen! Bring $2 on Thursday or Friday this week for 
another bag of PAC Popcorn! 
 
ATTENDANCE MATTERS - We Want You Here!  
Every situation is unique and it’s easy to lose track of how many days 
a child is absent each year. Absences can sometimes add up quickly. 
There is a connection between strong attendance and achievement. 
If you feel you need some help, please reach out to your child’s 
teacher.   
 
FRESH FOR LESS PRODUCE

BC Agriculture in the Classroom Foundation is a non-profit 
organization hosting, “Fresh For Less” 
Order online and pick-up at their office in Abbotsford on West 
Railway on November 23, 24 or 25. All proceeds go to the 
foundation to fund programs in classrooms across the province. 
See the attached flyer for more information.   
For more details, visit https://bcaitc.ca/events/fresh-less-
fundraiser. Orders are being accepted online here until 
11:59pm November 20th. 
 
CRIMINAL RECORD CHECK  
As you know, all adults working with children in the 
Abbotsford School District must have a CRC. The process 
has now been simplified, and if you have a BC Services 
Card Account, it can all be done online! See the details in 
the flow chart to the right.  
 
 
 
 
 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fbcaitc.ca%2Fevents%2Ffresh-less-fundraiser&data=05%7C02%7CJennifer.Bennato%40abbyschools.ca%7C9813408c643b422c6f8c08dd05abdfe0%7C8b0fa5c9e72c4885b0a280a0fed9773c%7C0%7C0%7C638672957962069086%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=PDw80N0oWGfDJ470jJxtbKxj1kYS%2FQFp6wMfWuxWijc%3D&reserved=0
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fbcaitc.ca%2Fevents%2Ffresh-less-fundraiser&data=05%7C02%7CJennifer.Bennato%40abbyschools.ca%7C9813408c643b422c6f8c08dd05abdfe0%7C8b0fa5c9e72c4885b0a280a0fed9773c%7C0%7C0%7C638672957962069086%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=PDw80N0oWGfDJ470jJxtbKxj1kYS%2FQFp6wMfWuxWijc%3D&reserved=0
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fag-in-the-classroom.square.site%2F&data=05%7C02%7CJennifer.Bennato%40abbyschools.ca%7C9813408c643b422c6f8c08dd05abdfe0%7C8b0fa5c9e72c4885b0a280a0fed9773c%7C0%7C0%7C638672957962101544%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Kv7Tn7vtSlCO9acDA7OHgCsf7BwhcYbxp4BebF6MQnQ%3D&reserved=0


 

 
HEAD LICE 
We’ve had a few cases of head lice lately at Ten Breock. While they are 
frustrating, a nuisance and uncomfortable, they are not a major public health 
concern as they do not spread disease. Here are some tips on how to 
prevent contracting head lice: 

• Teach your child to not share hats, brushes, helmets, hair barrettes 
and towels. 

• Keep long hair tied back when lice have been identified in your 
school. 

Find more information on head lice. 
 
HOT LUNCH 
Head over to Munch a Lunch to place your order for:   
November 27 – Pizza Pizza (Orders due November 20) 
December 18 – Subway (Orders due December 11) 
 
 
THE GREAT LITTLE COUPON BOOK FUNDRAISER 
This is an ongoing fundraiser until December 13th.  
Bring in money for sold books EVERY FRIDAY until December 13th, and PAC will distribute 
purchased books the same day!  
 
STAY TUNED FOR OUR DECEMBER PAC MEETING DATE!  
Our PAC Executive for the 2024/25 year is:  
President: Crystal Andrew 
Vice President: Carmen Whitford 
Secretary: Preet Kainth 
Treasurer: Sarjeet Kaur  
DPAC: Crystal Scholz 
 
For all PAC information and updates, please join the Facebook Group – Ten-Broeck Elementary School. 
You can also email the PAC at tenbroeckpac1@gmail.com.  
 
LOOKING AHEAD: 
Wednesday November 20 – Last day to order Pizza Pizza Hot Lunch  
Wednesday November 27 – Pizza Pizza  
Wednesday December 4 – Indigenous Christmas Lunch 12pm  
Thursday December 5 – 1:30pm Art Starts Performance  

https://www.healthlinkbc.ca/healthlinkbc-files/head-lice
https://munchalunch.com/
mailto:tenbroeckpac1@gmail.com


 

Wednesday December 11 – Last day to order Subway Hot Lunch  
Friday December 13 – Report Cards go home 
Tuesday December 17 – Winter Concert 
Wednesday December 18 – Subway (Orders due December 11) 
Friday December 20 – Last Day of School before Winter Break 
Monday January 6 – Welcome Back! Happy New Year!   
 
A few photos captured this week! 
 

 


